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This email is being sent to all board members, superintendents, superintendent 
secretaries, CSFOs, board attorneys and related affiliates. Feel free to share 

with anyone with interest. 
  

 

Governor Ivey Issues Mask Mandate for Schools 
   

 

On Wednesday, July 29, Governor Kay Ivey took important actions that will 
impact our schools as we reopen. The order: 

• Extended the Safer at Home order; 
• Extended the Statewide Mask Mandate; and 
• Extended the Mask Mandate to school employees and students in 

grades two and up. 

Today's order is attached for reference, but in summary, the order applies to all 
school employees and students beginning in second grade, when they are within 
six feet of another person. (Order pp.8-9). The order applies to public and 
private schools as well as colleges and universities and expires August 31, 2020.  

If your schools are reopening to in-person instruction, you may need to update 
your safety plans to reflect this requirement. 
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